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Yes. The G100 believes that relief from the disclosure load based on the
disclosures required by the IFRS for SMEs standard is appropriate in the
Australian environment rather than directly adopting the IASBE standard.

The G100 strongly believes that all general purpose financial reports
should be prepared in accordance with a common set of recognition and
measurement requirements in order to maintain the integrity of financial
reporting. We consider that it is important that measures of profit or
loss, assets and liabilities and ratio measures based on them are made
on a consistent basis. It is unacceptable for the profit or loss of an
entity to be determined on a different basis depending on whether the
entity is subject to Tier 1 or Tier 2.

The definition of public accountability and whether there are other categories of
entities in the Australian environment that should be cited as examples of
publicly accountable entities other than those already identified in para 26.

The G100 considers that the definition of public accountability developed
by the AASSB, while consistent with the principles on which the definition
in 'IFRS for SMEs’ is based, better captures entities in the Australian
environment.

Whether you would require any other classes of public sector entities, such as
Government Departments, Government Business Enterprises or Statutory
Authorities, to be always categorized as ‘Tier 1’ reporting entities and, if so, the
basis for your view?

Yes. The G100 believes that government business enterprises should he
Tier 1 entities because of their commercial significance and their
participation in markets in competition with private sector entities.

Whether you agree with the clarification provided on the meaning of GPFSs and
modifying the way the reporting entity concept is used.

The G100 believes that the meaning of GPFSs is clarified and agrees that
a GPFS should only be described as such where it is prepared in
accordance with the applicable accounting standards. The G100 also
agrees with the modification of the reporting entity concept.

Whether the extent and nature of the proposed disclosures under the RDR (Tier
2), including whether the RDR would be effective in reducing sufficiently the
disclosure burden on entities in preparing their GPFSs;

The G100 believes that the disclosures removed for Tier 2 entities are
unlikely to impair the ability of users of the financial statements of these
entities to make informed assessments about the entity,








